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Madam Chairperson and members of the committee, 

 

Thank you for this opportunity to testify before you.  USA-Kansas and KSSA stands opposed to  

SB 337. 

 

This bill is to include all students in Kansas to be eligible to take the ACT or ACT Workkeys 

assessments using state tax dollars.  This would include those students that attend 

private/nonpublic schools.  As we have testified in the past, we do not believe public tax dollars 

should be spent in private/nonpublic schools.  We believe that all public dollars should remain in 

the public schools.   

 

For this reason USA-Kanasas and KSSA stand opposed to SB 337. 


